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Littleton Youth Baseball & Softball Board Meeting


Date:  17 July 2017 (8:30 PM)
Location:  Park & Rec Offices Room 103 
Subject:  July 2017 Board Meeting

Minutes 

Those in attendance:


1

Bill Branco
Bobby Chrenc
Randy Fisher
Tom Kinney
Tommy Proulx
Dan Shufrin
Merilee Wright



1. Review/Approve Prior Minutes - Dan Shufrin
The minutes from the June meeting were reviewed by the Board.  A motion was made and seconded, and unanimously approved to accept the June meeting minutes with no changes.  


2. Treasurer’s Update – Bobby Chrenc
· Bobby confirmed that there is ~$15K in the booster account
· Bobby did not have the Park and REc account balance on hand, but would follow up after the meeting with the total
Post meeting note: Bobby confirmed that the Park and Rec balance is currently >$31K

Potential Separation from Park and Rec
· Discussed whether staying under the Park and Rec registration made sense and if we should separate earlier than the possible planned separation being contemplated by Park and Rec
· It was noted other leagues are also considering this proactively (lacrosse, soccer) while others have already separated (football)
· Dan to schedule a meeting in the fall with representatives from soccer, basketball, lacrosse, and football to discuss potential separation

Unique items for 2018 Budget Planning
· Given the number of projected baseball teams next spring and the need to purchase multiple size bats per team, we estimate needing ~$7500 for new bats for all travel teams (Minors, Majors, Babe Ruth)
· Once the Jet field renovation is complete, we will need to provide additional equipment there and should plan minimally for an L-screen, and bat racks


3. Equipment Update  - Tyler Gray
Tabled until the next meeting


4. Player Evaluations – Dan Shufrin
· Very important to have all teams complete their player evaluations to help with forming balanced teams in the spring
· Rookie, Minors, and Majors Coordinators to reach out to their coaches and push to get these back by the end of the summer


5. Summer League Update  – Tommy Proulx, Dan Shufrin
· No critical updates at this time


6. MAC League Update  – James Buonomo
· James was not present, so MAC League update postponed to the September meeting


7. September Board Meeting and Election Planning – Dan Shufrin
· The LYBS Board is still in need of additional volunteers to help spread the work around
· It will be very important to try and recruit parents of younger children so we can benefit from their years participating in the league
· It is important to note that most positions require no baseball knowledge at all, as they are almost all organizational roles and support roles for the league
· Dan will review the prior registration system to see who was willing to volunteer and share with coordinators to reach out to parents
Post meeting note: List was distributed to coordinators and parents are being contacted


8. Fall Baseball
· Littleton will enter 3 teams in the MIB league run out of Westford – (two 10U teams and one 12U team)
· There weren’t enough kids interested to form our own Babe Ruth team, so we will form a combined team with Acton/Boxboro and register through their system
· Although it’s out of Acton, Randy will still coach the team


9. AOB
· No additional items discussed


10. Schedule Next Meeting
The next meeting will take place on Tuesday, September 5th at 7:00pm, location LPD Community Room.  
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